
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 5th March 2021 

MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 
MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 

Hello children, 

 

I am writing to you all to say THANKYOU for being such amazing home 

learners. You have made your parents, your teachers and me feel so proud 

of you. You have done your very best and have been patiently waiting to 

return to your classes. 

 

I am SO excited about all of you coming back to school next week… I think 

I might pop! I have been counting the sleeps, just like you might do for 

Christmas, and it is only 3 more sleeps until we are all together again. The 

children in school have missed you so much and can’t wait to see you and the 

teachers are so excited too. 

 

Some of you might be feeling a little nervous about coming back to school as 

you have been at home for a while. Please try not to worry as school is just 

the same as when you were last here. Next week we are going to have lots 

of fun with extra playtimes for you to play with your friends too.      

 

Have a lovely weekend and I look forward to seeing all of your smiley faces 

on Monday. 

 

Lots of love from a VERY excited Mrs Money x      
 

 

 
 


